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M E M O R A N D U M 
TO: Julie Schneider, Director, HRD 

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council 

DATE:  September 26, 2024 

RE: Housing Trust Fund Update 

 

Please provide an update on the implementation of the Detroit Affordable Housing 

Development and Preservation Fund, including the following: 

 

 Names of projects using Trust Fund 

 Number of new/rehabbed units created 

 Total amount expended per project 

 Total amount expended since implementation 

 

 

Please contact Ari Ruttenberg from my office at ruttenberga@detroitmi.gov if you have 

any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Cc:  Honorable Colleagues 

City Clerk 

MARY SHEFFIELD 

CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

DISTRICT 5 
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